September 6, 2022

Dr. Erika Bower
Mr. Don Vogt
Ridgedale School Board

Dear Ridgedale Administration,

Please accept this letter as formal notification of my retirement from Ridgedale Local Schools,
effective June 1, 2023. After 27 years in this district, | have never really planned for this
moment.

| would like to thank everyone for all the great opportunities and experiences | have had at
Ridgedale over the years. | am looking forward to my retirement, but will really miss the people
I've worked with.

Yours sincerely,

Vs

Doug Green



